COPY
Llopd's Register of Shippng,

71, Fenchurch Street, EJC.3.

26th November, 1941.
Dear Sirs,

M,V. "CASTLE COMBE",

I am in receipt of your letter of the 22nd
instant, relating to the Rule diameter of the
tail shaft of the above vessel, and I confirm
my telegram to you on the subject as follows:-

"CASTLE COMBE RULE SIZE TAIL SHAFT SIX
“POINT FIVE EIGHT INCHES."

I am, Dear S8irs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,
BRISTOL.

00949%6- D0OAA0S - 0022



